
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 4:43 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-02-04 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0159 
-- Name -- 
Archie Tannock 
 
-- Phone -- 

 

 Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I am writing to ask you to put a stop to the plan by Enbridge Gas to build a huge new gas pipeline 
through a provincially significant wetland in Hamilton. 
This pipeline will be used to import American fracked gas into Ontario in order to enable an increase of 
the output of our polluting gas-fired power plants by up to 400%. 
 
The project will raise the cost of gas to Ontarians by $120 million, in order to subsidize the transport of 
fracked gas from Pennsylvania gas, much of which will be sent to the eastern United States through 
Ontario, by going around states like New York that don’t want to build the pipelines themselves. It will 
also threaten a provincially significant wetland and the three watersheds connected to it. 
 
The pipeline is particularly unnecessary because our energy needs can be met without incurring these 
financial and environmental costs. By expanding cost effective energy conservation programs and 
importing low-cost water power from Quebec, Ontario can keep the lights on without increasing its 
greenhouse gas pollution that your government has promised to reduce. 
 
Please order Enbridge to invest in energy efficiency rather than a destructive pipeline. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ArchieTannock 
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